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LEAF PICKUP 
 
Starts:  October 30, 2023 
 
The Village will provide weekly leaf vacuuming services for residential properties within the village. 
One pass will be made through the village each Monday, unless excessive leaf quantities require 
additional routes. 
 
Some important program reminders: 
 

 Leaves should be raked into the gutter on streets with curbs, approximately one foot from 
the curb.  Do not rake leaves into one large pile.  Streets without curbs should be raked onto 
the terrace. 

 

 Leaves should be in an open area to allow easy access by our vacuum. 
 

 Do not park vehicles in front of leaves. 
 

 All leaves must be free of brush, branches, and other debris.  The collection program is for 
leaves only.  

 

 Leaves must be placed on the terrace of the property from which it originates 
 

 Keep catch basins clear of raked leaves.  Clogged basins may cause street flooding 
 

 Leaves may become slippery when wet.  Please drive safely around leaf piles. 
 

Note:  In the event of snow, the Village will make every effort to finish leaf collection once snow 
clearing operations have been completed 

 

Other options include mulching leaves into your yard, flowerbeds and gardens, or composting. 
 
By following these guidelines, you will help ensure that we continue to efficiently and effectively 
provide this service to our residents.  Every effort will be made to remove leaves on Monday 
throughout the entire village. Manpower constraints, equipment repairs, emergencies, and weather 
may, however limit our ability to accomplish this goal.  During this time leaves will be removed as 
soon as possible. 
 


